
 
 

News Release 
 

9079 SE McLoughlin Blvd. - Portland, Oregon 97222-7355 
www.oregon.gov/olcc 

 
For more information: 
Christie Scott, 503-872-5002  
Linda Ignowski, 503-872-5115 

  For immediate release: Friday, May 23, 2008 
 
 

OLCC issues proposed license cancellation for Center Market #10 
 
 
Bay City, Ore. – The Oregon Liquor Control Commission proposes to cancel the liquor license of Center 
Market #10 at 9320 5th St. in Bay City.  The license is held by Harpal Kaur of Ashly, Inc. 
 
The proposed cancellation came as the result of Ashly, Inc. allowing an individual, Harjit Singh to obtain a 
financial interest in the business without prior OLCC approval.  Harjit Singh directly accepted profits from the 
licensed business. 
 
“This rule prevents unlicensable individuals and businesses from operating or receiving profits from someone 
else’s license,” said Linda Ignowski, OLCC Director of Regulatory Services.  
  
Allowing an entity to claim a licensable or financial interest in a licensed business without OLCC approval is a 
violation of Oregon Administrative Rule 845-006-0475(2)(a). 
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